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20 November 2020 

 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Lower Thames Crossing Development Consent Order – Withdrawal of application 
(Reference: TR010032) 
 
This letter is to advise you we are withdrawing the application submitted on 23 October 
2020. We will continue to engage with the Planning Inspectorate with a view to 
resubmission as soon as possible. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Matt Palmer 
Executive Director – Lower Thames Crossing 
 

mailto:LowerThamesCrossing@planninginspectorate.gov.uk



